
UNAPPROVED

Selectboard Budget Work Session Minutes December 27, 2016

The meeting was called to order by Zeke Goodband at 5:30 pm at the Town Office in 

Dummerston, Vermont.

Members present:  Joe Cook, Steve Glabach, Zeke Goodband, Hugh Worden

Absent:  Jerelyn Wilson

Also present: Soc. Services Committee-Cindy Jerome, Sara Ryan, Gail Sorenson, SeVEDS-

Laura Sibilia, Lee Chamberlin, & Maria Glabach.

The Board and the Social Services Advisory Committee discussed the budget requests from non-

profit organizations and the committee’s recommendations.  The committee will take another 

look at the requests.

Laura Sibilia from SeVEDS discussed with the Board their request for funding.  If the 

Selectboard chooses not to include the request in the budget, they may pursue a petition for an 

article at Town Meeting.

Lee Chamberlin spoke with the board to get clarification regarding health insurance benefits.

The board continued to review the FY 2018 budget for the General Fund & Highway Fund, as 

well as revenue budgets.

There being no other business to come before the board, the meeting was adjourned at 8:30 pm.

____________________________________

Approved

____________________________________

Zeke Goodband, Chair

____________________________________

Steve Glabach, Vice Chair

Submitted by:  Maria Glabach, Temporary Selectboard Assistant


